
Call for Submissions: Writers in 
Collaboration with Remai Modern  
 
I am seeking expressions of interest from writers in the Saskatoon area for a collaboration 
between Remai Modern and the Writer in Residence at the Saskatoon Public Library for an 
event on Thursday April 25th 2024.  
 
In January 2024 the museum will be unveiling a new exhibit featuring works from their 
permanent collection. Selected writers will have the opportunity to visit the exhibit, write a short 
piece inspired by a selected work from the collection and read it at the event on April 25th 2024. 
Writers will need to be available on April 25th from 6:30pm-8:30pm and be willing to read on 
stage and engage with the public after the reading.  
 
Support and guidance from the Writer in Residence and Remai Modern will be provided as 
needed. The written pieces should be suited for a reading between five and ten minutes in 
length.  
 
Writers will be paid an honorarium for their participation and will retain copyright to their work. I 
am excited to invite writers of all genres and welcome submissions from all experience levels.  
 
If you are interested in being considered for this opportunity please send via email:  
 
-A writing sample (genre is open but please send less than 20 pages, size 12 font, double 
spaced.)  
-a few sentences about why you'd like to take part in this event. Please acknowledge you are 
comfortable reading and engaging with the public about your work.  
-a short biographical statement  
-your email address and phone number.  
 
When emailing your submission please write “Remai Modern Collaboration” in the 
subject line.  
 
Please address your submission to Meredith Hambrock and email it 
to:  writer@saskatoonlibrary.ca 
 
Deadline: January 7th 2024 DEADLINE EXTENDED TO JANUARY 26th 2024 
 
Selected writers will be notified by the end of January 2024 at the very latest.  


